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WISCONSIN A.LUMNI RIESEA.RCI-l fOUNDATION

POST OFFICE BOX 7365 MADISON, WIS. 53707

June 15. 1979

TELEPHONE (60B) 263·2500

263-2831

TO: COGR Subcommittee Members

Gentlemen:

Enclosed you will find information regarding the new Stevenson Bill.
Please note that the Bill will be the subject of hearings on June 21
and 27 and that, consequently, any discussion of the Bill and its
provisions which would be desirable to make part of the record
should go in promptly. If you have any particular comments will
you please send them to me.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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